
Temporary traffic and transport
arrangements at Lung Cheung Road
eastbound scheduled in early hours of
September 10 cancelled

     The Transport Department today (September 8) reminded members of the
public that, due to adverse weather conditions, the temporary traffic and
transport arrangements scheduled to be implemented at the section of Lung
Cheung Road eastbound between Tai Po Road and Lion Rock Tunnel Road from
about 1.15am to 5.30am this Sunday (September 10) for facilitating road works
will be cancelled.
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